
September

Message from the 
Principal

Thank you for a wonderful first 
month of school!  Thank you for 
trusting us with your babies.  At 
Victory we pride ourselves on 
providing you and your child a safe 
place to learn and grow.

Upcoming 
Events 

● Sept. 6: Labor Day, no 
school

● Sept. 8: School Site 
Council, Zoom link 
posted on school website

● Sept. 15: ELAC 
● Sept. 17: Earthquake Drill
● Sept. 22: Fire Drill
● Sept. 24: Parent Coffee 
● Sept. 27: No School 

Healthy Tips
When your child is not feeling well, please keep him or her home.  If your 
child is showing COVID-like symptoms at school, he/she may be excluded 
until they are cleared with our school nurse.  During that time, we will 
provide your child with work to complete at home.  Once your child is 
cleared to return to school, please return the packet.  We will meet with the 
parent/guardian to obtain a signature and clear your child’s absences.  Thank 
you all for your understanding during this unprecedented time. 



Dismissal
A couple reminders, please do 
not park in the bus area. 
Students should only be 
crossing at the cross walks.  
Parents, please be respectful of 
our neighbors and not park in    
          front of driveways.

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER

Mrs. Boligan- 4th grade Mrs. Silvestri Ms. Sharp- 4th grade
Ms. Sharp is a new 4th grade 

teacher.  She says, “I love Victory and 
everyone’s willingness to succeed 

and help!” She enjoys traveling and 
spending time with her kids.

Mrs. Boligan is a new 4th grade 
teacher at Victory who grew up and 
currently lives in Stockton  with her 

family.  She also just finished her 
Masters in Education!

Mrs. Silvestri is our new Assistant 
Principal.  You can find her 

rocking out with students during 
recess and before school at drop 

off!

Nice to Know:
Did you know that every Friday is Purple Friday?  Every Friday we remind our 
students and staff to wear purple.  Purple is very special to us at Victory, not 
only is it our school color, but the threshold of every door is a purple line.  This 
is a visual reminder to everyone to have a positive attitude, and that every day 
and every opportunity is a fresh start!  

On Fridays we wear purple or our school spirit wear.  If you are interested in 
ordering a Victory t-shirt, please complete and return the attached order form.  

Facebook
/VictoryElementary

Website
www.stocktonusd.net/
Victory

Instagram
@victoryeleme
ntaryschool

Office
933.7310

Please remember to pull all 
the way forward to the 
yellow curb.  This helps 
prevent traffic from backing 
up onto Monte Diablo.

Drop- Off

http://www.stocktonusd.net

